
Delivering  
Ivanhoe Park 
Upgrade
Give us feedback on the 
proposed landscape plan 
and new youth spaces at 
Ivanhoe Park.

Have your say until  
25 June 2025



Ivanhoe Park is a well loved open space, providing  
a place to play, connect and enjoy nature.
Upgrades to Ivanhoe Park are 
starting this year to make it even 
better for everyone.

These upgrades will support 
Banyule’s Ivanhoe Sports Precinct 
Plan, the Public Toilet Plan, and the 
Youth Space Plan. We listened to 
the community while developing 
these plans and are now ready to 
bring them to life.

Complete the online survey until 
25 June to tell us what you think 
about the proposed landscape 
plan and youth spaces, or come 
to a pop-up conversation at 
Ivanhoe Park (meet near the playground). 

Saturday 31 May, 11am - 12noon 
Sunday 15 June, 11am - 12noon

Visit shaping.banyule.vic.gov.au/ 
IvanhoePark to get involved  
or scan the QR code. 


